
VIRTUAL COURSE DATES 
Virtual courses are split over two half 
days. Choose either the morning or 
afternoon sessions. 

February 2023:
 

FACE-TO-FACE COURSE DATES 
Face-to-face courses are run on a Saturday from 
9am to 4pm. For safeguarding purposes, venue 
details are released only to registered attendees 
closer to the time. 
 

New dates will be added soon.  
Check our website for the latest details. 

Rise up 
to the challenge

HOW TO BOOK 

For parents or guardians looking to book their dependant please register them at:  
bit.ly/GirlDevDays 

Places are limited, so if you have students who might be interested, please share this  
information with them so that they don’t miss out. 

Teachers, if you have any questions please contact our team at cyberfirstadmin@qa.co.uk 
we’re happy to help.

Inspired and led by the National Cyber Security Centre (NCSC) - a part of GCHQ, girls in Year 
8/9 in England and Wales and Year 9/10 in Northern Ireland and S2/S3 in Scotland, can join free 
cyber security development days running throughout February and March 2023. 

The CyberFirst Girls Development Day initiative is designed to increase understanding of the 
different specialisms within cyber security and equip girls with valuable, in-demand skills. 

There is a series of fun, interactive face-to-face one-day courses as well as virtual courses, to 
choose from.  On the day, the girls will be role playing as cyber security experts working for a 
fictitious app company, Sirius Cyberworks. Unfortunately, disaster has struck and there has been 
a serious breach of the company network - a new flagship app has been leaked. The girls’ role is 
to work through four different parts of the company, uncovering how the leak happened whilst 
learning new cyber skills along the way.  

CyberFirst Girls Development Days 2023

•	 Wednesday 22nd February | Wales  
•	 Saturday 4th March | North East 
•	 Saturday 11th March | Northern Ireland
•	 Saturday 25th March | South West13-14th 16-17th 20-21st 23-24th 


